
!
Minutes of the Montgomery Recreation Board!

May 1, 2017!!!!
Present: Peg Doheny, Marsha Phillips, Nelson Mayhew, Corbin Erwin, Brendan O'Shea, and 
Lisa Perry!
Guests:  Jay Farnham, JoAnn Foote, Ethan Dull!!
Last month’s minutes were reviewed and accepted.!!
Camp: returning staff include Jay and JoAnn, Sadie Smith, Cam and Casey Caforia. Several 
people have expressed interest in the open position.  This job will be posted and resumes 
should be submitted to the town clerk’s office by May 22.  Interviews will be done at the end of 
May and/or beginning of June.  Marsha made a motion which was seconded by Peg to 
appropriate $200 for expenses and supplies for summer camp.  All voted in favor. Marsha will 
look into a joint activities program with the library.  Brendan will post the position and give camp 
info to the school for the newsletter.!!
Multi-use trail: Brendan is getting help from Lynda Cluba to pull maps to determine the 
boundaries for the parcels of land that would be used for a multi-use trail. After the boundaries 
are determined, the bike club members will walk the proposed trail and work toward a plan for!
the trail. Rise Vt may be a good source of grant funding.!!
Tennis courts: looking into making pickle ball courts on the first tennis court.  Lisa contacted Ray 
at Advantage Tennis about that and making some repairs to the courts.  Waiting to hear about 
cost of Armor repair, which may be needed for the first court.  !!
Brebner estate: the check was received for funds from the Gordon Brebner estate.  Marsha 
deposited these funds which will be kept as a separate line item to be used in the future (bocci 
court?) Marsha will draft a letter of thanks.!!
Summer Sessions:  donations are starting to come in.  Looking for a band for the 4th of July.  
Brendan is looking into some options and will let us know.!!!!
Meeting adjourned at 6:45!
Submitted by Lisa Perry!


